

TECHNICIANS, ENGINEERS and ARCHITECTS Of MILWAUKEE COUNTY

April 24, 2013 Fred Bau Director Milwaukee County Labor Relations 901 N. 9th Street, Rm 201 Milwaukee, WI 53233

RE: County Offer for Contract for 2013.

Dear Mr. Bau:

TEAMCO's membership met on Tuesday 4/23/13 to discuss and vote on the last proposal of the 2013 contract from Milwaukee County. The union voted to ratify the agreement as presented to TEAMCO on March 18, 2013.

If you have any questions please contact me at 278-3948 or julie.bastin@milwcnty.com

Sincerely,

Julie Bastin

FEAMCO President 2013

C: Tim Detzer, TEAMCO Secretary